
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

THE FOLLOWING 
BOARD OF ADMINISTRATIVE 
APPEALS MEETINGS HAVE 

BEEN CANCELLED: 
 

JUNE 6, 2024 
JULY 4, 2024 (Holiday) 

 
 
 

A possible special meeting for 
July 2024 is TBD. 

 

The next regularly scheduled 
meeting will be Thursday, 

August 1, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. 


